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Web: www.nfbwis.org


January 24, 2022
Dear Merchant or Friend:

The National Federation of the Blind (NFB) is the nation's largest and most influential membership organization of blind people working together to improve the lives and futures of all blind Americans.  The goal of the NFB (as often stated by Mark Riccobono, National President of the NFB), is to create the understanding that the real problem of blindness is not a lack of eyesight, but the misconceptions about blindness and the general public's lack of information about the lives everyday blind people live.  We do this by bringing blind people together to share successes, to support each other in times of failure, and to create imaginative solutions.  We have more than 50,000 members with local chapters in every state as well as in Washington D.C. and Puerto Rico.
Each spring the Wisconsin affiliate of the NFB holds its annual convention at which blind people from across the state gather to discuss current issues, share their collective knowledge, and plan necessary legislative and outreach campaigns.  We are currently planning our 47th annual convention, which will be held April 1-3 at the Stoney Creek Hotel, Onalaska.  The convention is open to the public.  Each year we host a fundraising auction.  Merchants and friends donate all items sold at auction, and all proceeds go to support the programs of the National Federation of the Blind of Wisconsin, especially our scholarship fund for blind students.
We are inviting you to partner with us in this convention by making a contribution to our fundraising auction.  Any contribution of items, services, gift cards, or money you make will help make our 2018 convention a success and support the continued work of our organization.  You can give donations to the member who has presented this letter to you or call 608-622-7632 and we will arrange for your donation to be picked up.  Thank you for your support; every contribution makes a difference and is tax deductible as we are a 501(c)(3) (363298004) not-for-profit corporation
For more information about the NFB, go to www.nfbwis.org or www.nfb.org.
Sincerely,
John Fritz, President






